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It's hard to believe that the first month of the new year is almost over. Most of our
students are wrapping up their final exams and culminating activities, while our January
graduates have completed their high school journey and are now ready to embark on their
post-secondary education. Congratulations to them, and we wish them all the best.

CAMPUS LIFE

With the weather dipping cooler over the last few weeks, our Campus Life team
organized cooking and baking sessions featuring recipes for international foods such
as Pad Thai, and desserts like bubble tea and cake pops.

As students bid farewell to their graduating friends, a fun DIY friendship keychain-
making session makes for the perfect activity and a memorable gift.

WELCOME TO OUR NEW STUDENTS!

We look forward to our new students joining us on campus shortly. Please let us
know your date of arrival, and if you require airport pick-up, please send your e-ticket
to frontdesk@brontecollege.ca. Please note, that if students do not receive their
visas in time, they can contact the admissions office for assistance.

Be sure to follow us on social media for regular updates and read our weekly
newsletter sent out each Thursday!

For any questions or concerns, please contact our admissions team at
admissions@brontecollege.ca.

STAY IN TOUCH

Please be sure to follow us on social media to see all your photos and get exciting
updates.

To stay updated, please follow us on social media.
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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

January 26 - Final Exams
January 29 - Professional Development Day (No classes)
January 30 - 31 — Orientation for February Intake

For information about COVID-19 Protocols at Bronte College: CLICK HERE

MISSED A NEWSLETTER? CLICK HERE
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